KRISHNAGAR ACADEMY

Half-Yearly Examination 2020-21 Phase-II Class: V Subject: English-I

FM:50

Part-I

- Q1. Write a composition on any one of the following topics: (12) (Words limit -220 words)
- i. Visit to a Fair.
- ii. Discipline.
- iii. Netaji Subhas Chandra Bose.
- Q2. 'Health is wealth.' Write a letter to your friend advising him or her to take regular physical exercise for staying healthy and fit. (8)
- Q3. Read the passage carefully and answer the following questions:

Meditation is a practice in which an individual trains the mind or transforms the mind to realise the benefit of inner peace or enlightment. It begins by halting the activities of the brain for some time and going into a state of stillness or silence. This is achieved by **detaching** the mind from all the thoughts and worldly emotions of pain, anxiousness, eagerness etc.

Certainly, anything that helps fight stress is a welcome tool. But what else might meditation be doing for us? Many studies have shown that meditation not only has mental but profound physiological effect on the body. Among other benefits, meditation can help reverse heart disease, the prince killer in the world. It can reduce pain and enhance the body's immune system, enabling it to fight diseases better.

There are various ways of practicing meditation. One is by controlling the movement of breath, the other could be channelize all the energy on a particular <u>desired</u> thought or any object around. The physical thought or any object around. The physical act of meditation generally consists of simply sitting quietly, focusing on one's breath, a word or phrase. However, a meditator may also be walking or standing.

Answer the following questions:

(2+2+2+2+2=10)

- i. What does the physical act of meditation consists of?
- ii. Define the term Meditation.
- iii. What are the benefits that we get from Meditation?
- iv. How can we start practicing Meditation?
- v. Give the meanings of the underlined words from the passage.
 - a. detaching b. desired

PART-II

Q4. Write As for assertive, In for interrogative, Im for imperative and Ex for exclamatory sentences. $(6*1=6)$
i. Would you please lend me your pen?
ii. I find the task difficult.
iii. Fetch me a glass of water, please.
iv. It is a story without any truth.
v. What a great playwright Shakespeare was!
vi. Develop some taste for classical music.
Q5. Fill in the words given in the brackets: $(6*1=6)$
There is very little (differ) between (succeed) and (fail). If you have (confident), (sincere) and the (able) to work hard, you will do well in life.
Q6. Fill in the blanks with collective Nouns. $(4*1=4)$
i. A of geese.
ii. A of rooms.
iii. A of dancers.
iv. An of ants.
Q7. In these sentences, change the underlined nouns into their singular form. Make other changes where necessary: $(4*1=4)$
i. The <u>knives</u> on the <u>shelves</u> are new.
ii. Do you know the <u>ladies</u> and the <u>gentlemen</u> standing outside?
iii. <u>Heroes</u> are honoured by their <u>countries</u> .
iv. Some passers-by took the children to the hospital.

Half-Yearly Examination-2nd Phase (2020-2021) Class-V Subject: English II Full Marks:50 Q.A) Write the meaning of following words: [1x7=7]i) hedgesii) glimpseiii) gratitudeiv) cooped upv) dexterouslyvi) preyvii) Indian conjurer-Q.B) Write the first six lines of the poem 'The Kitten At Play'. [6] Q.C) Answer the following questions in one sentence: [1x7=7]How do the railway carriages move like? ii) Why is the cart lumping along the road? iii) Who was passing by when the tiger was caught in the cage? Where did the Brahmin meet the jackal? iv) 'you've been away for a long time!— Who said this? v) Where was the kitten standing? vi) Which animal is the jump of the kitten compared to? vii) Q.D) Answer the following questions: [3x6=18]i) Name any three things which can be seen from the moving train. ii) Who is a tramp? What is the tramp doing? iii) What did the tiger do when the cage was opened? iv) What did the tiger say when the Brahmin pleaded for his life? v) Name the three things whom the Brahmin asked what they thought of the matter regarding the tiger's decision of eating him. vi) What was the kitten doing with the leaves that fell from the tree? What was the name of the kitten in the poem? Q.E) Answer the questions with reference to the context. i)'give me five minutes, my lord!' he pleaded, 'So I may explain matters': a) Who is the speaker? [1] b) Who is his lord? [1] c) To whom does the speaker want to explain matters? [1] d) What is supposed to happen after five minutes? [2] ii) Explain the lines: a)"Now she works with three and four/ like an Indian conjurer." [3] iii)"And ever again, in the wink of an eye," Painted statious whistle by." a) Where do you think the speaker is at this moment? [1] b) Explain the line:," Painted statious whistle by." [2] c) What is the speaker's state of mind at this moment?

[1]

Q.F) Put a tick on the correct option

[]

1

i) feeling happy

iii) feeling bored

ii) feeling sad

Krishnagar Academy Half-Yearly Examination-2nd Phase (2020-2021) Class-V

Subject: Geography		Full Marks:50
Q.A) Fill in the blanks:		[5x1=5]
1) The axis of the Earth is		
2) Trees begin to shed their leaves during	_ season.	
3) Another name of Rainy season is		
4) The flora of an area is controlled mainly by	and	of that area.
Q.B) Name the following:		[5x1=5]
1) Season of new life.		
2) The path followed by the Earth when it moves are	ound the sur	1.
3) Meaning of this is midday.		
4) On this date southern hemisphere nights.		
5) I have longer days and shorter nights.		
Q.C) Answer the following questions:		[10x2=20]
1) Why are places near the Equator the hottest?		
2) Define a natural region.		
3) Write a short note on solstice.		
4) What role does the inclination of the Earth's axis	play in the	seasons that we
experience?		
5) How does slanting rays of the sun affect the Earth	1? Which re	gions experience
these rays?		
6) Name the factors affecting the climate of a place.		
7) What are the main occupation of the people living	g in the Equ	atorial Forest?
8) Which are the thinly population region of the wor	rld?	
9) Write a short note on winter season.		
10) Give reasons—		
i) Shimla is a popular summer destination.		
ii) New Delhi experiences very hot summer a	and cold wir	nters.
Q.D) Answer the following questions.		[5x3=15]
1) Name the three temperature or heat Zones stating	their latitud	linal extent.
2) What is meant by flora and fauna?		
3) Which are the densely populated areas of the wor	ld and why?	?
4) Why do northern and southern hemisphere not ha	ive the same	e seasons at the

- same time? Give the dates of winter Solstice and Vernal equinox. 5) Write a short note on seasons.
- Q.E) Draw and label the diagram of 'movement of the Earth'.

Half-Yearly Examination-2nd Phase (2020-2021)

Class-V Subject: History

Full Marks:50 Q.1) Fill in the blanks with information from the text : [10x1=10]i) Abraham Lincoln born on February ii) His father was and was his mother. iii) Lincoln earned the nickname iv) Lincoln left to attend the play and was assassinated by v) Mohandas Karamchand Gandhi is considered to be th _____ as he led the Indian independence movement. vi) Gandhi spent years in South Africa working to fight crimination. vii) Gandhi was born in the town of , Gujrat in 1869. Q.2) Match the following: [6x1=6]В i) 1919 a) Emancipation Proclamation ii) 1862 b) Row latt Satyagraha iii) 1931 c) Gettysburg Address iv) 1863 d) Gandhi-Irwin Pact v) 1929 e)Quit India Movement vi) 1942 f) Poorna Swaraj Resolution Q.3) Answer the following questions: [19] i) When and where was Gandhiji shot? [2] ii) Give the names of the books that Abraham Lincoln read as a child. iii) What was done by the 13th Amendment to the USA constitution? In which year the Amendment was done? iv) In which year did Gandhiji go to abroad? In which year did Gandhiji pass [2] v)In which year did Gandhiji arrive at Natal? [1] vi) Where and when the Gettysburg Address was delivered? [2] vii) Mention the name of the two most famous and most visited Memorials in Washington D.C.? viii) Which one was Gandhiji's first mass movement? Why did he withdraw? [2] ix) Which movement made Gandhiji, the undisputed leader of the Indian Freedom Movement? What does the word Swaraj mean? x) Why did Gandhiji undertake Salt Satyagraha? [2] Q.4) [5x3=15]i)When did Abraham Lincoln decide that he would bring an end to slavery? [3] ii) What were the qualities that helped Lincoln to become a lawyer? Which nickname did he earn? iii) In which year did Congress pass the Kansas-Nebraska Act? What did this act iv) What happened at the Annual Session of the INC at Lahore in 1929? When did Dandi March begin? How many followers were there at the beginning? [3] v) Write a short note on how Gandhiji was assassinated. [3]

Half-Yearly Examination-2nd Phase (2020-2021) Class-V

Subject: Mathematics

Full Marks:50

Section A

1. [5x2=10]

- a) i) Write the following numbers in figure: Sixty-two lakh eighty thousand fourteen.
- ii) Write the following numbers in words (international system): 25508610.
- b. i) Write the following numbers in short form: 2000000+100000+30000+4000+30+2.
- ii) Find the place value of the encircled digit: 709256143.
- c.i) Write the successor of the following number: 829499.
- ii) Find in the box with > or <: 83056704 83049074.
- d) By using 0,2,4,5,7,1 only, write the smallest and greatest numbers of seven digits.
- e) Arrange the following numbers in ascending order: 16776523,167760523,16776219,162370825.
- 2.a) Find the sum of the following: 2080706 + 3887765. [5x2=10]
- b) Subtract: 90603825 21714087.
- c) Multiply: 78906 x 405.
- d) Divide: 4093274 by 63.
- e) Find the continued product: 535 x 608 x 90.

$$3.a)$$
 Add $5x2=10$

$$5\frac{2}{9} + 3\frac{1}{18} + 1\frac{1}{12}$$

b) Subtract:

$$5-2\frac{7}{8}$$

c) Multiply

$$7\frac{2}{3} \times 2\frac{2}{5}$$

d) Simplify

$$15\frac{2}{3} \div \frac{5}{9}$$

e) Find $\frac{3}{4}$ of a Km.

Section B

- 4. a) There are 5725819 men. 3209792 women and 795983 children in a city. What is its population?
- b) the sum of two numbers is $\frac{11}{12}$. if one of them is $\frac{5}{6}$, find the other.
- c) i) Simplify: $1\frac{5}{6} \times 2\frac{3}{4} + 1\frac{5}{6} \times 1\frac{3}{4}$
- ii) Find the reciprocal: $\frac{35}{12}$
- 5. a) A bag can hold
- $38\frac{3}{4}$ Kg rice. if $1937\frac{1}{2}$ Kg rice is to be put in bags, find the number of bags needed.
- b) There are 4525 boxes of soaps. Each box contains 350 soaps. How many soaps are there?
- c) Find the numbers nearest to 8888888 which are exactly divisible by 2915.

Half-Yearly Examination-2nd Phase (2020-2021) Class-V

Subject: Science Full Marks:50 Q.1) Answer the following questions. [9x2=18]a) Why is good posture important for us? b) How many bones are present in the skull? What type of bones they are? c) Why do young children need a more protein –rich diet than adults? d) How is anaemia caused? e) What is balanced diet? f) What is food adulteration? g) How many parts are there in gynoecium? h) What is a bisexual flower? Give one example? i) What is the function of corolla? Q.2) Name the following. [1x7=7]a) Flowers that contain both stamen and pistil. b) The long and slender part of the stamen. c) The outermost whorl of a flower. d) A disease caused by the deficiency of vitamin C. e) The nutrient needed for muscle-building in our body. f) The bone in the upper arm. g) An example of food rich in vitamin D. Q.3) Choose the correct option to fill in the blank. [1x6=6](tendon/ligament). a) Bones are held together by b) The delicate spinal cord is protected by (backbone/jawbone). c) Roughage includes mostly _____ (water/fibers). d) Goitre occurs due to the lack of (calcium/iodine). e) The (anther/filament) is present at the tip of the stamen. f) After fertilization the (ovary/style) forms the fruit. Q.4) Write 'True' and 'False' for the following statements. [1x9=9]a) Hinge joint is found in the knees. b) The backbone has 44 small bones. c) The cardiac muscles are found in the wall of the heart. d) Beriberi is caused due to lack of vitamin D. e) Anaemia is caused due to the deficiency of vitamin A & B1. f) The first sign of obesity is an unhealthy weight gain. g) The moonflowers bloom only at night and close during the day. h) Tulip is an example of a monosexual flower. i) The outermost whorl of a flower is called calyx. Q.5) Draw a bisexual flower and show different parts pistil and stamen. [6]

[4]

Q.6) Write down the symptoms of Anaemia.

KRISHNAGAR ACADEMY

Half-Yearly Examination 2020-21 Phase-II Class: V

Subject: Second Language Bengali

FM:50

36

১) কমবেশি ১৮০ টি শব্দের মধ্যে রচনাটি লেখো। সরস্বতী পূজা

২) পদ পরিবর্তন করো।

&×**২=**\$0

জল, কথা, অংশ, গাছ, রং

- ৩) কবির নামসহ 'যেমন কর্ম তেমন ফল ' কবিতার প্রথম আট লাইন মুখস্থ লেখো। ১০
- ৪) "ছৌ নাচ ও দেখব আর কপিলাশ পাহাড় ও দেখব।"
 - ক) 'ছৌ নাচ' কী?
 - খ) কোথায় হয়?
 - গ) কখন হয়?
 - ঘ) কপিলাশ পাহাড়টি কোথায়?
 - ঙ) কপিলাশ পাহাড়ে কীভাবে উঠতে হয়?
 - চ) রাস্তাটি কে বানিয়েছেন ?
 - ছ) কপিলাশ পাহাড়ের উচ্চতা কত?
 - জ্) 'কপিলাশ' গল্পটি কার লেখা?

\(\frac{2}{2} + \frac{1}{2} +

Krishnagar Academy
Half-Yearly Examination-2nd Phase (2020-2021)
Class-V

Subject: Social Studies Full Marks:50

Q.1) Answer the questions below:	[3x10=30]
i) The Stone age is subdivided into four sub-periods. Wha	t are they?
ii) Why the early man used stones?	
iii) What are microliths?	
iv) Write in very short about the chalcolithic age.	
v) In Neolithic age which animals were domesticated? Wh settlements are found?	nere the early Neolithic
vi) Name the famous highways of the world?	
vii) Name some of the major parts in India.	
viii) Name any three important roadways.	
ix) What is channel Tunnel?	
x) What is TGV?	
Q.2) Answer in one word:	[5x2=10]
i) A underground passage.	
ii) Area of saltwater separated from the sea by a sand bank	Χ.
iii) Related to the interior part of the country.	
iv) Tools in this age were more advanced and sharper.	
v) Final phase of the ice age, Agriculture had started forward	ards its end.
Q.3) Fill in the blanks:	[5x2=10]
i) Stone age is divided into Paleolithic age,,	and
chalcolithic age.	
ii) In Mesolithic age early man began to control	and develop a
iii) in Japan is the longest under-sea rail tunne	l in the world. It is
over KM in length.	
iv) In India, railways were introduced by in _	·
v) In ancient times and were used ma	ainly for transportation.

Krishnagar Academy Half-Yearly Phase-II Examination 2020-21 Subject: 3rd Language rungelle class - V

FM:30

9. ज्यामा कर्न करिय उपद्या:-8 = 6 X 8 Fiz 2007 ___ 2007 valis 2012 --); JUL 2002 - 2002 नाम मार्च - 1 5. 1041 - 3014 (A) (Met salt syl sis: 8x9 = 8 70- 1817ED /OF 217 Old -> J - 22122 - > of superst -> 10. ई-यधारे (दे) क्याद्म अर्थ अर्थ अर्थ अर्थ : &x 2 = & 345 -> sy 200 -7 > 200 -> COS SUST-> 8. यायरी अस्था उस्या 8 X Z = F son such = 377 = 2 ME er 960 = W/ 2/67201 =

(1)

(Turn Over)

७ अएए अजी मिल्रे क्रिय स्थि : 0X5 = 20

की न्यामिय ज्याम उपाय है। को न्यामि क्याय स्थि क्याय है। को स्थामि त्या अथ्य है। को ज्यायां तराश्यां उक स्यू है।

or have par

(Page No-01)
Krishnagas Academy Syn 610-HOK
Half Yearly Exam Question Paper
(Hindi Third Language) (Class-V) (20-21) (Phase-II) (Marks-50)
प्र01- अक्षरों की जीड़कर बिना मात्रावाल शब्द बनाइए। (5x2=10)
(ab) Th+M
(2a) as + m
(JI) of + of
(EI) FH
(3·) E+M
प्र02-दी अहारी से पाँच शावद, तीन अहारी से पाँच शावद लिखिए। (10x2=20)
प्र03- निम्नलिखित मात्राओं का नाम लिखिए)(5x2=10)
(ab) T
(২ব) 9
(JI) (J
(EI) ~
(J.) P

(Hindi Therd	languag	e-class-v	P)	(Page No-	2)
प्र04- नीची	लिस्बै	FEIKIL	री की	- दी २१०६	्र वनाइए)(5X2= 10)
(西) 个				Yearly F	
(河)	1000			Thurd La 20-21) (H	
(JT) 9					
(EI)T		PIKILET		a ledic (ab.)	FICH START
(g.)					70 + (F (cb)
•					m+ 7 (5%)
					M+TO (TD)
					TO+FE.(B)
					m+3(E)
ŢŤP B		-16h . i	1 ETBT 16x2 = .	में मिर्गित) i प्रक्रीति	FE (\$ - SOR 7019
(D)(SN2-10)	ह्मिर्फ	HT Ta		THE BESTIM	703- Polded
					- T(a)
					- P(PS).
					e/(TU)
					- ~(B)
					(5)

(Page NO-01)
Krishnagar Academy 1018 (15)
Half Yearly Exam Question Paper
(Hindi Second Language) (Class-V)
(20-21) (Phase-II) (Marks-50)
प्र01 - निम्नलिखित प्रश्नों के उत्तर दीनिए ? (5x2=10)
(क) आन्नाम पहुँचने पर गुरू जी ने वरदराज से क्या क
पूछा?
(ख) वरदराज का मान पढ़ाई मैं क्यों नहीं लगता था?
(ग) वरदराज ने कुँए पर क्या देखा?
(धा) वरदराज किस भाषा के विद्वान बने ?
(ड.) वरदराज की चिंता का क्या कारण थी?
प्र02- सही विकल्प युनकर उस पर सही का निशान (V) लगाइए ?(2x2=4)
(V) MITSO? (2x2=4)
(क) वरदराज आहाम लीट आया या वयोकि + (15 (11)
(क) वरदशम की औरवे खुल गई थी। 🗖 कि 🕂 🤇
(ख) उसे गुरू जी ने बुलाया था। निम प्रकाश (ह)
(ग) वह शक गया था। । । । । । । । । । । । । । । । । ।
(ख) वरदराम आश्रम में लीटा कव ?
क्रिशत होने पर 🔲 🔭 हैं। हैं। हैं।

	(Friend anna)	(Page No-2)	
(ख) सूर्यीदय	होने से पहले।	Kribnagas	.7
(ग) रायीस्त	होने से पहले।	early Exam	Half Y
प्र03- निम्नात	ने लगाइए १ (६)	अग्री यहि या	गलत
(क) वरहरान तै	ज्ञबुद्धिवाला वा	लक वन गया।	NOT POR
(ख) वरदशज ए	गंच वर्षी में भी	कुछ सीख नही	पायाह क
था। —	रास्ते में खाने	के लिए चने वि	(By) (ASS (BS)
(धा) गुरू जी ने	वरदराज की द्यार	म जाने की सलाह	11 (TL)
(ड,)वरदर्गा ०	न कुँए पर रखे डैं	[m & 9 1011 101	FC1495P (T3)
(च) वरदरान क	दब्धिका का वा	लक था।	(E) 4297P
प्रवं चून शब् (क) परि + वर्त	विश्वास	कर 2003 वनाइ प्रकार प्रकार (4 = 5.xs) (4)	P) (5x2=10)
(२व) आत्म +	विश्वारी —		
(ग) सूर्य + ह	अस्त —	5 15 HRITE	(क) वरहराम
(EI) 7 + R	ET - A SID	ै की। अभिने रेबुंट ० ९	10494b(tb)
(इ.) अधिका	2+7121-	ASTER GONE	FL FSE (5%)
व्यक्तिवाचि	लेखित वाक्यों के संज्ञा होंट क	र लिखिए? (1	0 X2=20)
(क) मैरा नाम (ख) पैड़ी पर ^प	पेका है। मही वेटे हैं।		6/3 15/5 (dō)

(मार्गा डिल्टा विकास विक पढ़ रहा है।
(घ) बच्चे स्कूल जाते हैं।
(घ) बच्चे स्कूल जाते हैं।
(उ) दिल्ली में कुतुबमीनार हैं।
(च) आगरा में ताजमहल हैं।
(छ) सड़क पर गाड़िया चलता है।
(ज) बालक खेल रहा है।

(झ) कुत्ता झेंड़ रहा है।

(ञा) नेहा मेरी जहन हैं।